
 

NATIONAL INSTITUTE OF TECHNOLOGY DURGAPUR 

 

URGENT NOTICE FOR ALL THE STUDENTS 

(UG PG and PhD) 

Date: 26.07.2021 

 

All the students are earnestly requested to get themselves vaccinated against COVID-19 at their 

earliest possible opportunities. This will facilitate their joining the Institute as soon as the situation 

improves and our Institute gets necessary permission from the Central and the State Government 

authorities.  

This is urgent, kindly do the needful. 

 

Biswajit Halder 

Dean (SW) 

 


